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RFB-2024-46 

ELSTON HALL GROUND FLOOR REPAIRS 

  

 

Issued Date: 05/14/2024 

 

The purpose of this addendum is to provide detailed information to all Bidders. This addendum is 

hereby included in and made part of the Contract Documents, whether or not attached thereto.  

Receipt of this Addendum must be acknowledged on the bid form.   

 

 

CONTENTS/RESPONSE TO QUESTIONS/REFERENCE TO ATTACHMENTS 

 

General RFI’s: 

 

1. Will this project’s performance period need to be restricted to summer session when students are 

not on campus? 

a. Response: Regular hours from June -August. When school starts back up in September, if 

noise is an issue for the school, they will have to do that work afterhours. 

 

2. Sheet A-501, detail 4 shows typical crack repair via polyurethane grout injection. However, the 

plan sheets do not identify this detail being utilized or provide a quantity, and neither does the bid 

form. If there is any cost associated with crack repair to be carried by the contractor, please 

identify a quantity to be carried in the base bid. 

a. Response: Bidder’s shall assume 50 LF of crack repair by polyurethane grout injection. 

 

3. Please provide a total quantity of each lintel type required. 

a. Response: The total quantity of lintels required is 1 for the support of the opening in the 

new CMU wall in the A-Wing Sprinkler Room. 

i. The new hollow metal door and frame to be installed in this space shall be 

omitted and a hollow metal cased opening frame shall be installed to allow 

existing pipes that run through that opening to remain. 

 

 

Please acknowledge this addendum on your bid form. 
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